2025 CRUZ CAR SHOW

FOR THE SAFETY OF THE CAR SHOW PEDESTRIANS THE SAINTS
CAR CLUB IS TAKING THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS TO IMPROVE THE
PROCESS FOR EXHIBITORS’ VEHICLES DEPARTING THE PARKING
AREAS DURING AND AFTER THE EVENT.

THERE WILL BE TRAFFIC ESCORTS IN ORANGE VESTS STATIONED
ALONG THE DEPARTURE ROUTES IO KEEP PEDESTRIANS OUT OF

HARMS WAY.

IN THE EVENT THAT AN EXHIBITOR NEEDS TO LEAVE SOONER YOU
MUST MAKE CONTACT WITH AN ESCORT PRIOR TO YOUR
DEPARTURE.

PLEASE DO NOT EXCEED 5 MPH WHEN DEPARTING

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE CRUZ 2025 AND COOPERATING WITH OUR IMPROVED SAFETY PRECEDURES.




